

Rick Haythornthwaite (Chairman) Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Haythornthwaite,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Robin Woodhead (Deputy Chairman) Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Woodhead,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Nihal Arthanayake Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Arthanayake,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

## To date;

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Dame Vivien Duffield DBE Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Dame Duffield,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Susan Gilchrist Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Ms Gilchrist,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Brent Hansen Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Hansen,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Fionnuala Hogan Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Ms Hogan,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



David Kershaw Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Kershaw,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Julian Lloyd Webber Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Lloyd Webber,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Cornelius Medvei Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Medvei,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Ursula Owen OBE Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Ms Owen,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Jamie Ritblat
Board of Governors
Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road
London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Ritblat,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Maggie Semple OBE Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Ms Semple,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

### To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.



Michael Zaoui Board of Governors Southbank Centre, Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

Ref: LLSB-SBC-21 20<sup>th</sup> January 2014

Dear Mr Zaoui,

An initial Festival Wing design plan was submitted by the Southbank Centre on 10<sup>th</sup> May 2013, with the revised plan submitted, we believe, on the 28<sup>th</sup> November 2013.

As you will be aware, the campaign for preservation of the current skate space named 'Southbank' by its resident community, started in April 2013 and has increased exponentially in support in its 11 months. You will also be aware that we have requested to meet with the Board of Governors 3 times and refused 3 times. We also requested to speak all the Southbank Centre staff and received no response, taking this as a refusal of our requests.

On the 15<sup>th</sup> September at the 'Open Space Forum', we asked Director of Partnerships and Policy, Mike McCart, if the findings of the weekend would be given to the Board of Governors, to which he informed us it would. We asked if Long Live Southbank could be provided with a copy of the Boards response to the findings, to which he responded in the affirmative. However, we heard nothing further and never received anything in terms of the 'Open Space Forum' outcome from the Southbank Centre Board, despite the promise by Mr McCart, and given that the conversations had by attendees over the entire weekend were predominantly on the subject of the present skate area, with overriding focus on its preservation.

# To date:

- Over 40,000 people have objected to the current Festival Wing plans.
- Over 100,000 people have become Long Live Southbank members signing up to the following statement: I wish to become a member of Long Live Southbank, the purposes of which are to protect and preserve Southbank Undercroft skate space and its diverse creative community
- Over 67,000 people have signed the 'Stop the relocation of The Southbank Skate Park' petition.

It has been a huge disappointment to us that we have been refused any direct contact with you but look forward to hearing from you on the matters raised in this letter. Given the importance of this matter, recent significant developments, and public interest, we would appreciate a response asap.

Kind regards,

Long Live Southbank members and supporters